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November 23, 2010 
 
 
BY COURIER AND RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation  

Application for 2011 Distribution Rates  
EB- 2010-0123 

 
Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation (Whitby Hydro) would like to advise the Board 
that it will be unable to file a 2011 IRM Distribution Rate application by the 
November 26, 2010 timeline identified.  Whitby Hydro is one of the distributors that 
currently has a Cost of Service application before the Board for the setting of its 
2010 distribution rates.    
 
Whitby Hydro will update the Board further once its 2010 rate application process is 
complete.    
 
Should you require any additional information, please contact me directly. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Ramona Abi-Rashed 
Treasurer 
 
 
 


